
 

Town of Rye  

MASTER PLAN 
UPDATE 

With technical assistance 
from the Rockingham 

Planning Commission, the 
Rye Planning Board is 

preparing a new Coastal 
Hazards and Adaptation 
Chapter for the Master 
Plan, and updating the 

existing Land Use, Natural 
Resources and 

Transportation Chapters. 
 

CONTACTS 

For more information about 
the Rye Master Plan Project, 

contact: 

Kimberly Reed 
Town of Rye, Planning & 

Zoning Administrator 
kreed@town.rye.nh.us  

 

Julie LaBranche 
Rockingham Planning 

Commission 
jlabranche@rpc-nh.org  

(603) 778-0885 
 
 

Thursday, May 12, 2016 

 6:30-8:30 pm 
 Rye Junior High School 

 501 Washington Road 

Meeting Agenda 

 Introduction to the Master Plan Project 

 Overview of draft Coastal Hazards and Adaptation Chapter 

 Public Input—breakout group discussions 

 Questions, Discussion 

 Review of Master Plan  Update Timeline 

Who Should Attend? 

 Residents, Businesses and Property Owners 

 Municipal Elected Officials and Department Heads 

 Land Use Boards and Conservation Commissions 

 Emergency Management Personnel 

   MASTER PLAN - PUBLIC PARTICIPATION FORUM 

Please RSVP to 
Julie LaBranche at 

jlabranche@rpc-nh.org 
or (603) 778-0885.  

Share your ideas 

and opinions about 

how to prepare 

your town for 

coastal hazards. 

The Rye Master Plan project is funded by a 
grant from the Northeast Region Ocean Council. 


